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To Whom It May Concern: 

I would like to extend my heartfelt thanks to Joey Parente and Legato Music for the outstanding 
performance at the City of Port Coquitlam’s recent Winter Event.  

Joey’s professionalism, musical talent, and ability to create a warm, festive atmosphere truly 
elevated our community gathering. His seamless coordination and attention to detail helped 
make the event a memorable success. The music was the perfect backdrop, enhancing the 
holiday spirit and leaving a lasting impression on all attendees.  

We are grateful for Joey’s contribution and look forward to working with Legato Music again in 
the future. Highly recommended! 

Warm regards, 

 

Mayor Brad West 
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